
 

ROMAN WAY WEEKLY UPDATE - 12TH NOVEMBER 2021 

 
Have a restful weekend. 

 
Mrs Baxter x 

NURSERY 2022-2023 
 
Nursery applications are open for 
2022-2023. 
 
Please ring or pop into the school     
office (01763 241535) if you would 
like an application form. 

 
 

PARKING ON SCHOOL GROUNDS 
 

The car park is for STAFF ONLY unless you have requested permission 
from the school office to park there under exceptional circumstances. 
 
The safety of our children is paramount and we cannot allow vehicles to 
enter and leave while they are entering and leaving school. 

ATTENDANCE... 
 

...this week is 94% 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
 

We are taking part in Children in Need on Friday 19th November.   
Children can come to school in non-uniform for a suggested donation 
of £1.00.  If your child has PE they can bring clothes to change into. 

UPDATE - CHRISTMAS EVENTS 
 
Due to an increase in positive Covid cases in school, we have taken the   
difficult decision to have our Christmas productions recorded.  We will 
not be having a live audience.  As a precaution, we are limiting the mixing 
of classes indoors.  If you have not already given virtual consent then 
please do so immediately, otherwise your child will not be included. 
 
The children will be able to watch a virtual performance of  
Jack and the Beanstalk. 
 
End of term parties will still go ahead - details to follow. 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

   

Hedgehogs Class 
made some    
beautiful poppy 
scenes and    
Squirrels Class 
created a       
wonderful poppy 
wreath, to honour 
Remembrance Day 
this week. 

Early Years Foundation classes had visits from 
the police and fire station staff. They were 
able to look at the fire   
engine and ask the fire 
fighters questions. 
 
The police officer visited 
their classrooms and 
talked to them about his 
role. 

On Tuesday, the children from Squirrels and Starlings Classes      
arrived to find a mysterious crash site in their outdoor area!  The 

children collected evidence and wrote their 
predictions about what had happened and 
what had caused the crash. Maybe they were 
toys that had fallen out of Santa's sled? 
Maybe a meteor had struck the aeroplane? 
The children came up with lots of imaginative 
and creative ideas.    

THIS WEEK AT ROMAN WAY ACADEMY 

 They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old:                                                                
 Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 
 At the going down of the sun and in the morning, 

 we will remember them, we will remember them.            

               From 'For the Fallen' (1914), by Laurence Binyon 


